
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

The Clelian Courier 
WINTER 2011 

Clelian Center 
Workshop 
and Adult  

Training Facility 

Comings & Goings! 
It’s always nice to see new faces in the Clelian 
Center.  In Feb. we welcomed Brendan M. and 
Bethani B. to our “work force”.   Brendan, who 
had been here previously, was happy to be back 
among his friends.  Bethani, too, was happy to 
see many old friends from her Clairview days. 
 
Also joining us each Monday afternoon, are 
Morgan and Alli, two music therapist students 
from Seton Hill University.  At each session, they 
keep our feet tapping and our voices singing… 
providing lots of enjoyment. 
 
As nice as the comings are, the goings are more 
difficult.  In the beginning of Feb. we said good-
by to Erin E., who moved to Virginia to live with 
family members.  A good worker in all areas, Erin 
enjoyed her year with us.  Not only did her work-
skills increase, but she found her love for 
bowling, be it on the alleys at Export Moose, or 
the Wii at the Center. 
   
In Feb. we also said good-by to staff member 
Scott Karan.  His music sessions were the 
highlight of the week and his artistic creativity 
flourished in the soap dept. producing the popular 
selling snowflakes, hearts and Steeler footballs. 
 
To both Erin and Scott we bid goodbye and pray:  
                   “God Be With You”! 
  

Welcome!  

Goodbye! 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   WINTER HAPPENINGS! 
          2011 

      2011 
Getting ready for the big game  

in the Super Bowl Spirit! 

 

We made our own shirts and 
terrible towels to cheer them on like 

loyal supporters!  
HERE WE GO STEELERS!  
HERE WE GOOOOOOO.. 

Licensing 
Congratulations to the Workshop 

and the ATF!  The State inspection 
team once again toured the Clelian 

Center and found us 100% in 
compliance with state regulations.   
We’re good to go for another year! 

A Luncheon Treat 
The annual New Year’s luncheon 
at McDonald’s was enjoyed once 

again by everyone.  Because of our 
many consumers, it took 3 days for 
all of us to enjoy the treat.  We are 
ever grateful for the kindness and 
generosity of the McDonald’s on 
Rt. 30 W.   What a great way to 

welcome in a new year! 

Shredding 
Our shredding machine is hot!!  
And we are looking for more 

business to keep our “shredding 
team” busy.  We promise absolute 
confidentiality and at $0.10/ lb. it 

can’t be beat. 
Please give us a try and tell your 

friends! 

 

Valentine’s Day  
A day of thoughtfulness, a day of love!  We remembered the retired 

sisters of Seton Hill and those of Sacred Heart Manor in CT by making 
and decorating Valentine’s cards.   It was nice for some of us to be able to 

deliver them to Caritas Christi at Seton Hill and share warm wishes with 
the sisters as well as our friends here in the Center. 
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